
 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 1 and 2 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 

 

Please can you send one small food contribution for the 

children’s Christmas Party. A packet of cakes, biscuits or a 

multi-packet of crisps are ideal for the children. Please make 

sure that all food is nut free and shop bought, as we are 

unable to use homemade food due to allergies and food 

labelling laws.  

 

We are continuing to encourage children to drink water 

every day. Please could each child have their water bottle 

available not only for the Christmas Party afternoon but 

every school day.  

 

Kind regards  

Miss Clarke and Mr Darby  


